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US AIRWAYS – RELOCATION TO TERMINAL 3  
 
 

On Wednesday, February 12, 2014 US Airways will relocate from Terminal 1 to Terminal 3.  The airline 
will complete night arrivals and departures at Terminal 1 on Tuesday, February 11th before commencing 
operations from Terminal 3 with 06:30 am departures to Philadelphia and Phoenix.   
 
Please be advised that from this day on, all US Airways flights will operate from Terminal 3.  

 
For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Terminal Landside Manager, 
Viji Prasad at vprasad@lawa.org.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue Date: February 5, 2014 
 
Subject: US Airways – Relocation to Terminal 3 

 
* The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations 
web site and can be retrieved at:  http://www.lawa.org/airops.aspx 
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